
 
 

Heads up: EVG is announcing another GRI as of 1st April: 

 

 

Dear Schenker Team,  

 

as a result of the current market situation and in order to cover operation costs, we as agent of 

EVERGREEN LINE would like to inform you, that the carrier has decided to have a rate increase in the 

Europe to Far East, Australia, ISC (Indian Subcontinent) and Middle East (Red Sea and Gulf) Trade.  

 

The rate increase is valid for all your shipments in "FAK" and "Special commodity" segment with on 

board date  

as of APR/01/2017.  

 

Further informations and the new rate sheets with validity eff APR/01/2017 will follow soon.  

 

We hope for your understanding. 


